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dous change. He joined the Turnbull Library when, although it had a
greatname, few could enjoy its amenities, when he left it was open to all
to benefit from its riches, and its friends and admirers were legion.

All who use the Library will join with the Friends in wishing Mr
Taylor a long and happy retirement. Our best wishes are extended also
to Mrs Taylor who so ably supported him at many official occasions.


